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Open Systems’ OSAS Development Team continues to make strides toward the release 

of version 7.6. We anticipate getting a copy of the “beta” release in mid-August so that 

we can perform our own testing and internal training on the new features as well as the 

required installation and upgrade processes.  Some of our clients have already 

requested an upgrade to this release, so we expect to begin the upgrade process for 

them very soon after receiving the client-installable OSAS 7.6 release.   

Check back here for updates on the availability of the OSAS 7.6 version, and contact 

Adaptive Business Solutions with any questions about feature/functionality or the 

upgrade process that would be required for your company.  

 
 
 
 
 

      


